
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: Zackary Laird
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Santa Fe Federal #8 release
Date: Thursday, March 12, 2015 10:25:00 AM

RE: RKI * Santa Fe Fed #8 * 30-015-27126 * DOR:11/22/2014 * 2RP-2625
 
Mr. Laird,
 
I just wanted to inquire about the release on the Santa Fe #8 from last November.  Can you please
 supply a timeline on when delineation activities might begin for this site?  The OCD conducted an
 onsite inspection yesterday and are available to answer any questions or concerns you might have
 about this delineation.
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
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